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Tähelepanu! Tegemist on välisvõrgust saabunud kirjaga.Tundmatu saatja 

korral palume linke ja faile mitte avada. 

Dear CEP member.  

  

On behalf of the French Penitentitary Administration of the Ministry of 

Justice we would like to kindly ask your cooperation in answering the 

questions in the survey regarding the comparative evaluation of public 

policy alternatives to detention, focusing on Community Service Orders, 

unpaid work and electronic monitoring. The research aims to understand 

the implementation and effectiveness of these alternatives across 

different European penal systems. 

  

Please come back to us by 31 March 2024 at the latest.  

  

Thank you very much for considering our request and for your 

cooperation.   

  

With best wishes,  

  

Mirka  

  

Ms. Mirka Jakesova 

CEP Policy Officer 

  

  

  

 

P.O. Box 8215 - NL-3503 RE  UTRECHT - The Netherlands 

Telephone:   &#43;420 723 984 345  
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Agreement Number: 2022-1-NL01-KA220-ADU-000089938 - Co-funded by the 

European Union. Views and opinions expressed are however those of the 

author(s) only and do not necessarily reflect those of the European Union 

or the European Commission. Neither the European Union nor the European 

Commission can be held responsible for them. 

  

   

  

  



  

  

 


